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 On May 4, 2011, at 9:30 a.m. EDT, Commission staff participated in a meeting with 
representatives of the Managed Futures Association (MFA). Topics discussed included the 
proposed rescission of Commission regulations 4.13(a)(3) and 4.13(a)(4) and proposed Forms PF 
and CPO-PQR. 

 MFA representatives presented the following views:  MFA raised concerns about the 
possibility of duplicative reporting on Form PF and CPO-PQR, which is not contemplated by the 
proposed rules.  MFA also raised concerns about the costs associated with registration and 
compliance with the Commission’s regulations.  MFA further stated its belief that the rescission 
of Regulations 4.13(a)(3) and (a)(4) and the expansion of  the definition of “commodity 
interests” to include swaps would result in “thousands” of operators being required to register.  
MFA agreed to submit an additional comment detailing its assertions regarding the costs 
associated with registration and compliance under Part 4 of the Commission’s regulations and 
the estimated assets under management of the funds whose CPOs it believes will be required to 
register due to the inclusion of swaps within the definition of “commodity interests.”   
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